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6 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are writing to inform you that St Benedict’s School PE kit is going to change with effect from September 
2023.   
 
The new modernised and updated PE kit will be available in a compulsory pack which will include a PE 
top, shorts and socks.  There will be an option to purchase additional layers as follows: hoody, three 
quarter zip top, leggings and tracksuit pants – all items will be priced individually and will be in addition to 
the compulsory pack.  The new PE kit does not have to be purchased and the current kit remains 
acceptable; however, it will be phased out over time, and only the new kit will be available to purchase 
going forward.   
 
Our school uniform selling day will take place on Saturday, 1st July when you will have the opportunity to 
purchase the new style PE kit.  If you are unable to attend the uniform selling day, please click on the link 
below to order directly from Slaters, our school uniform supplier:  
 
http://www.slaters-schoolwear.co.uk/ 
 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
T Harrison 
Subject Leader Core PE 
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